
 
We are delighted to be open again! 
Firstly we would like to thank each and every one 
of you for your patience throughout this time. We 
have been working hard behind the scenes to 
ensure that we have all of the correct equipment 
and PPE we need to be even safer moving 
forward and that our staff are all up to date with 
the new cross infection protocols within our 
practice. 
We are now taking appointments. 
 

We will be running a reduced, phased service to begin 
with. Please bear with us as we will be ​prioritising 
dental emergencies and urgent treatment. 
 
We have always been proud of our high standards of 
safety and cleanliness but to ensure the continued 
safety of our team and patients, we’ve introduced 
even more precautions.  
 
Please don’t be alarmed if we are wearing more 
equipment than usual - we are still the same people 
underneath it all! 

Dental ​Solutions 
Tel: 02084781050 

Email: reception@dentalsolutionsilford.co.uk 

 
 
 
PLEASE CALL FOR APPOINTMENTS 

● Please don’t try to make appointments face 
to face, we are trying to limit contact to keep 
you safe. 

● Our team will explain everything you need  
to do prior to your appointment 

● We are also taking pre-payment over the 
phone to reduce contact via cash and card 

 
BEFORE YOUR APPOINTMENT 

 
● Brush your teeth and visit the toilet at home 
● Attend on time & wait in the car/outside 
● Please attend your appointment alone if 

possible- wear a mask if you have one. 
● Please do not bring too many items with you 
● Bring your own pen if possible 

 
 

 
ENTERING THE PRACTICE 

 
● Please wait to be called into the practice 
● Please wash your hands with alcohol gel for 

20 seconds 
● You will be asked a few questions to screen 

you for COVID-19 
● The dentist or nurse will take you straight into 

the surgery 
 
DURING TREATMENT 

 
● The dentist and nurse may be wearing more 

protective equipment 
● You may be asked to rinse with a special 

mouthwash 
● All surfaces and instruments are thoroughly 

disinfected 
 
AFTER TREATMENT 

 
● Please wash your hands with the hand-gel again 

when leaving 
● Contactless payments are encouraged 

  


